

Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Bangkok

March 24th, 2023

Prof. Dr. Suchart Siengchin KMUTNB President

King Mongkut's University of Technology North Bangkok 1518 Pracharat 1 Road, Wongsawang, Bangsue, Bangkok 10800

Dear Pr. President,

With regard to Polish-Thai long-lasting relations which 50th anniversary we celebrated in 2022 and with the aim of intensifying an cooperation between our academic communities, I would like to take opportunity to encourage students of King Mongkut's University of Technology North Bangkok to apply for Polish Zawacka NAWA Scholarships available on basis of Polish-Thai bilateral cooperation agreement.

The relevant applications should be addressed to Ministry of Higher Education, Science, Research and Innovation of the Kingdom of Thailand which cooperates with us in accepting the entries.

Details are available in Call for Proposals No. 35 available on website of Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange (NAWA): https://nawa.gov.pl/en/nawa/news/thailand-joins-zawacka-nawa-programme

I hope that students of King Mongkut's University of Technology North Bangkok will take an opportunity stemming from Polish Zawacka NAWA Scholarships Programme for benefit of further enhancement of cooperation between Poland and Thailand.

Waldemar Dubaniowski Ambassador

With best P. lich regards

Unit 605-607, 6th Floor, Athenee Tower, 63 Wireless Road, Lumpini, Pathumwan, Bangkok 10330

Phone: +66 (2) 079-7300 Fax: +66 (2) 079-7303 www.bangkok.msz.gov.pl